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Dr. Haven Emerson,
College of Physicians and Purgeons, 
Columbia University,
437 West 59th Street, 
new York City.

Dear Dr. Emerson:-
I thank you for your letter of 

November 23rd indicating that we may count on you 
for one of the lectures in the course MoCi11 pro­
poses to give re Industrial Medicine.

I am quite sure the contribution 
you will make under ^Periodic Health Examination 
in Industry" will be interesting and valuable 
and I gladly accept your suggestion as to the title. 
When the organization is a little further advanced 
I shall communicate with you further, but the time 
will be the month of February or the beginning of 
March next year.

With many thanks for your willingness
to help us, I am,

Yours faithfully,

Principal.

f


